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This continued ridiculous ousting of the Second Amendment needs to end. GUNS 

ARE NOT THE PROBLEM. Mental illness in this state is listed near the top of the 

nation. Removing gun access from law-abiding citizens won't help the cause, 

because they are NOT the ones breaking the law. Please stop this insanity now. 


